
  

 

 

 
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 - SECTION 23 
 

CRAWLEY: GATWICK ROAD NR GATWICK FREE SCHOOL 
PEDESTRIAN CROSSING PLACE 

 
NOTICE is hereby given that West Sussex County Council proposes to install a signal-controlled 
pedestrian crossing on Gatwick Road, south of Tinsley Lane North, near Gatwick Free School. 
   
Documents containing more information about the proposed crossing can be viewed on the TRO 
pages of the West Sussex County Council website from 2 March 2022. The website includes a 
response form for any comments or objections. 
 
Paper copies of documents will not be available to view in council offices or libraries.  People 
without access to a computer who wish to view details of the scheme should telephone the West 
Sussex County Council Contact Centre on 01243 642105 to receive the documents by post.  
 
Any objections or comments about the proposal must be received by 23 March 2022 quoting 
reference TRO/CRW8028/RC.  These may be sent in writing to: TRO Team, West Sussex County 
Council, The Grange, Tower Street, Chichester, PO19 1RH, by email to: 
tro.team@westsussex.gov.uk or via the response form on the website. 
 
Dated this 2nd  day of March 2022. 
 
Director of Law & Assurance  
County Hall 
Chichester 
 
 


